

A-400 Speedvale Avenue West • Guelph, Ont N1H 8H3 www.peelparamedics.com

December 1, 2014

Dear Provider or Practioner:

We recognize the importance of maintaining positive health in our Paramedics members.

The demands of providing essential Emergency Prehospital Care service requires a Paramedic workforce that remains active, balanced, physically and mentally fit.

Our Paramedic is provided

\$400/annually for a Speech Therapist

We graciously ask you as our Paramedic's practioner for your assistance in ensuring our members have the ability to use their full medical benefit annually. We are encouraging our Paramedics to request multiple session expensing in advance. This will ensure that you benefit economically by full service and our members benefit through career longevity.

If you have any questions, please contact one of our executive members through your Paramedic or email us at benefits@peelparamedics.com

Thank you for your assistance in advance.

Peel Paramedic Union Executive Team